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Comments: | am an avid bicyclist, an electric and gasoline car owner and driver, and expect to soon be an
electric bike owner and rider. All of these vehicles should be off-limits in national forests except on roadways
open to motor vehicles. Forests and wilderness areas should first and foremost support wildlife, and human
travels should be as minimal as possible as to speed, weight, and noise. E-bikes are simply too fast, and
ironically, too quiet to be desirable in forest and wild areas. | would be happy to see and ride E-bikes in our
national parks, but please restrict them to motor vehicle roadways in our increasingly valuable and increasingly
vulnerable forests and wilderness areas. Thank you.



